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Dear Mr.  
Prof. MUDr. Jiří Beran, CSc. 
 
 
Dear Professor, 
 
the Prime Minister of the Czech Republic received your electronic letter in which you 
sent documents with a summary of scientific information regarding some batches of 
the COVID-19 vaccine. 
 
First of all, let me thank you for the trust you have placed in the Prime Minister. I 
regret that the Prime Minister cannot personally respond to all the correspondence 
he receives due to his high workload, but he is very interested in answering it, and 
therefore, on behalf of the Prime Minister's Cabinet, I am responding to your letter. 
We have accepted your suggestion, but unfortunately, I have to disappoint your 
expectations and inform you that the issue in question does not fall within the 
competence of the Office of the Government of the Czech Republic since, according 
to the provisions of Section 28 of Act No. 2/1969 Coll., on the establishment of 
ministries and other official bodies of state administration of the Czech Republic, as 
amended by later regulations, the Office of the Government of the Czech Republic is 
responsible for fulfilling tasks related to the professional, organizational and technical 
support of the activities of the government and its bodies. 
 
This issue is dealt with at the government level by the Ministry of Health of the Czech 
Republic, to which we have forwarded your suggestion for direct processing under 
the identifier MZDRX01U9DF4. Please wait for a response from this department. 
 
Dear Professor, thank you for your letter and interest in this issue. The Prime 
Minister and the entire government value citizens willing to share their opinions with 
others. 
 
With best regards and best wishes 
 
from Bc. Helena Khorel 
Mgr. Martina Toulová 
Head of the Administrative Support Department 
Communication Department 
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